
 
 

To all residents at Frederiksholm   October 18th, 2011 
 
 

 
 

Personal belongings left in the parking area and in the basement 
 
 

As stipulated in the House Rules for Frederiksholm, which are available on 
www.frederiksholm.com and have been distributed to all residents when they moved 

in, the Board would kindly like to draw your attention to the fact that no personal 
belongings may be stored in the parking area (except cars and bikes) and in the 
basement corridors outside the numbered storage rooms available for all residents. 

 
Consequently, the Board hereby informs that all effects, which after November 15th, 

2011 are located in the parking area and in the basement corridors, will be removed 
by the janitor without further notice and taken to the recycling station for destruction. 
     

 
All residents are therefore kindly requested immediately or prior to November 15th, 

2011 to remove their personal belongings from the parking area and the basement 
corridor and place them in the numbered storage room belonging to each apartment. 
 

In this connection, please note that the Board does not take any responsibility for 
personal belongings left in the parking area and the basement corridors after 

November 15th, 2011.   
 

Please be aware that possible removal expenses will be added to common expenses. 
 
Should you have questions in this regard, please do not hesitate to leave a written 

message with your name and address in the Board’s mailbox located in Bohlendachvej 
2. Please note that anonymous messages will not be dealt with. 

 
Wishing all residents a good clean up for the well being and security of all residents. 
 

Best regards 
 

The Board E/F Frederiksholm 
 
 

 

http://www.frederiksholm.com/

